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I believe that being able to cast one's vote by mail enables many more registered 

voters to submit ballots.  If voters are only offered an in-person option for casting 

ballots, many will be unable to do so.  The reasons for not being able to cast a vote in 

person are numerous:  lack of transportation, the inablility to get time off of work or 

family obligations are just a few. 

It seems reasonable that reverting to in-person voting and ONLY in-person voting 

would increase the state's cost for elections.  What would be gained? 

Please do not restrict registered voters from casting ballots! 


